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The Zoning Board 

Town of Arlington 

 

I am writing this letter in support of the issuance of special permit for full dormer addition 

planned for 20 Martin St, Arlington.  

 

I am an Arlington resident at 48 Crawford St, directly across the street from 20 Martin St. I 

have reviewed the plans for the proposed addition and have no objections to it. Moreover, 

as my residence is also a fully dormered Cape-style house, I understand and can vouch for 

the importance of extra living space the dormer provides, especially to a growing family. 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pradeep Bista 

48 Crawford St, Arlington 

 


